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New
The CLHO Legislative Committee recommends:

Preserving current funding for local public health. 

Funding Priorities Endorsed by CLHO at the November Meeting: 
1. Support a request from the Tobacco Master Settlement Agreement funds for $8 million for tobacco and chronic disease funding ($4 million) and other important public health capacity in both the state and local public health system ($4 million).

2. Increase funding for local public health for Communicable Disease prevention (through State Support for Public Health) to ensure that all communities in Oregon are prepared and have capacity to respond regardless of disease. ($8 million request)






